
 

August 16, 2019 

 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
 
We have had a great week unpacking and welcoming teachers back to the newly remodeled 

building.  Student leadership and Erin McNulty have worked for two days to begin planning back-

to-school activities.  Our athletes have started to utilize the gym and field spaces.   

We are excited to welcome students and families next week for registration (see information 

below).  Students can pick up schedules, get photo ID’s and bus pass and our bookkeeper will be 

here to assist with School Pay.  Students can also go to the library to report schedule errors to their 

counselor via a google form and can get assistance with passwords. 

Student leadership will be providing tours during registration or you can walk around on your own 

and see the amazing transformation. 

I look forward to seeing you next week.  The schedule for registration is below (if you cannot 

come at the designated time, show up when it is convenient. 

Carol Campbell, Ed.D. 

Principal 

                                         
U.S. Representative Earl Blumenauer visits the Grant campus. 

 



                                      
 

                                            
 

 
 

Volleyball camp in the new gym. 

 



REGISTRATION REMINDER 
Registration 8:30am-11:30am 12:15pm-3:30pm 

August 19th 11th/12th grades 11th/12th grades 

August 20th 10th grade 10th grade 

August 21st 9th grade 9th grade 

 
If you have not already turned in your verification form, please remember to bring it with 
you to registration.  If you are unable to come on the day designated for your grade you 
are welcome to come on one of the other days.   

 


